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MC/06/111

Provision of External Audit Services to the Methodist Council

The Council is asked to note the following.

Background

· PricewaterhouseCoopers were appointed External Auditors in 1995 for an initial  period of 5 years. In August 2001, following a tendering process, PwC were re-appointed for a further 5 years. 

· The extended contract comes to an end after the completion of the audit of the 2005/6 Accounts and the Audit Committee has agreed that the contract should be put out to tender. This in no way infers any lack of confidence in, or dissatisfaction with PwC, but the Committee felt that we should go out and “test the market”.

· Audit Committee has set up an Appointments Sub-committee consisting of three Audit Committee members and the Finance Director to oversee the process and to make recommendations. 

Progress to date

· Invitations to tender were sent out in June to six firms selected inter alia, on the basis of an independent analysis of their ratings by clients.

· The tender documents were submitted by the end of August, and the Appointments sub-committee has short listed three firms (including PwC), to make detailed presentations on 26 October.

Next steps

· The Appointments sub-committee will make recommendations to the Audit Committee to be considered at the meeting in December.

· The Audit Committee will advise the Council of its recommendation and reasons, at the Council meeting in January 2007.

· The short listed firms will be notified of the Council decision in February 2007.

